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Dear friend I am send you a Copy of an answere I received from the minister for the 
interior of the Deputation which we waited on him on 23/1/35 you will notice it is 
only a tempreory one. there is further consideration to be given on this matter and I 
will write again. I will sending my son to N.T. to inspect the county [i.e. country] the 
Government is Granting to our people. I am anxious for you to tell me the Best way to 
get to it from here and if there is a man that could go to the Territory with my son to 
show him around. you May Know of a man in the Territory. and another question is 
possible for you to reccomend a Aboriginal or a sympithtic white man to take the seat 
to represent our people in the N.T. if so let me know at your Earlyiest. all is Working 
well in our favour. the public oppinion is getting very powerfull here in Victoria. 
 
I am now Closing 
 
with Kindest regards 


